Special Dates:
March 1st –Report Cards sent home
March 4th: No School
Marc 7th- Reading Night
March 7th: Spring Picture
March 25th – Spring Break begins
April 2nd- Classes resume

What we are learning this month:
Reading- Our reading themes this month included “Celebrating Diversity”. We read realistic fictional stories about students who came from another country and started school in America. We discussed what is like to be a kid and how in many ways we are all the same in the inside but, may look different and follow different customs on the outside. Students were able to relate to the characters and how they were feeling. 
 Fundations and Spelling- We are introducing the CVCE pattern with “magic e”. Students are practicing writing and reading words with long  and short vowels.
Math-Our next unit will be developing ideas about counting and quantity. We will also be composing and decomposing numbers and using addition and subtraction to solve problems.
Science: We are learning about Space, focusing on the sun, moon, earth and stars.
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Please remind your child to:
 Complete weekly assignments on Lexia. Putting extra time on Raz-Kids and DreamBox will be very beneficial in enhancing your child’s skills.
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